
Minutes of Valley District JBO 

March 8​th​ 2018 

Members Present: Pat O’Malley- Santiam Christian, Lloyd and Micki Valentine – Mehama Ball Park,              

Aimee Beattie—MCGRA, Ryan Kleinschmit-Mt. Angel, Dani Eversoll-Central Linn, Ryan Lamm-Albany,          

Adreiene Engle – PYAC, Bill Linhart – Jefferson, Kurt Lang – Harrisburg, Rob Kimble-Marist Youth               

Baseball, Ben & Karen Torres-North Salem JBO,  Brian Vinson- Central Youth Sports – Matt Holiday and 

Amos Burger – State Commissioners, Darleen Faxon-Sec/Tres. 

6:40 meeting was called to order and introductions were made 

District Commissioner reports: Hope donated $4000.00 to JBO to host the Positive Coaching Alliance at               

the Running of the Bulls and at the District Coach’s Meeting. The Mandatory coach’s meeting is April 8​th                  

at the Albany Boys and Girls Club. The first hour will be the PCA presentation then the District will hold                    

its meeting and give out information to the League. Including Web training and rules for each division,                 

and how to post scores and pitch counts. Representatives need to make sure their coach’s are in                 

attendance. 

Presidents Report: Umpire Training will be at Santiam Christian on Saturday and at Corvallis on Sunday.                

Please encourage participation. 

Brian Mills is trying to get the website set up before the scheduling meeting. Make sure to get him your                    

Black Out dates, any field information and what coach’s information you have. Any questions regarding               

the Web Site please contact Brian Mills at the Corvallis Boys and Girls Club. 

Pitch counts are the same this year.  At the end of the game make sure both coach’s sign the card. 

Cleared up Rule:  You can play up, you CANNOT play down. 

Unserviceable players do not need a waiver. However, they must go to the closest association. If they                 

go through an association they need a waiver. 

Turn in  Concussion certificates to Darleen via e-mail.   ​Darleen@lesandbobs.com 

All waivers in by April 3​rd​ to be ruled on by the executive committee. 

All rosters e-mailed in by April 8​th​. Each team needs to be labeled properly with the waivers in the file.                    

One team with waivers per file.  To name a file  -- Association Name.Level of Play. Head Coach. PDF 

All rosters need to be e-mailed to Darleen. Please fill in the jersey size for players and coach’s. You can                    

send in a roster with the jersey numbers by the 8​th​. As soon as jersey numbers are assigned a new roster                     

has to be e-mailed in. May 15​th​ is the deadline for completed rosters. 

The Scheduling meeting schedule will be sent out by Brian Vinson.  Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 
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